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NIMS/GEN/035/2021 CIRCULAR 17/02/2021
REQUEST FOR FN SESSION (GRADE 3 & 4)

Dear Parent,

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai

Hope you are safe and healthy.

We would like to express our sincere heartfelt gratitude for accommodating your ward in our school for
perusing educational excellence. We value all your precious concerns and find enough time to respond
to them. We are really glad that the children did not let the pandemic dampen their spirits and they

showed amazing resilience despite the odds.

We would like to reply to the request and concern of many parents for admitting their wards in grades 3
& 4 in the forenoon session. We are not in a position to respond now owing to KHDA restriction as well

as the process of finalization of internal results. We will surely reply in the near future.
Let each child loves school, enjoys every day and looks up to her teacher.
Warm regards,

-

Principal



